Pembroke Pines Police Department

9500 Pines Boulevard - Pembroke Pines - Florida 33024
Phone 954-436-3200 - Fax 954-436-3203

KIPP M. SHIMPENO CHARLES F. DODGE
Chief of Police City Manager

February 23, 2022

Campus President Piotr Lechowski
Keiser University

1640 SW 145 Avenue

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33027

Dear Mr. Lechowski,

On behalf of the Pembroke Pines Police Department I would like to express our appreciation to Keiser
University for the professional partnership our organizations enjoy. Keiser University has provided valued
assistance and support to the Pembroke Pines Police Department over time regarding our numerous training
initiatives. This professional relationship has also provided for shared goals with the Keiser University
Advisory Board in which members of our agency volunteer to participate on. The advisory board reviews and
remains current on course curriculum for the Criminal Justice Programs which Keiser University offers. Keiser
students and staff are always gracious hosts and highly professional with our staff.

The Pembroke Pines Police Department also regularly participates in job fairs and career day events
which are hosted by Keiser University. These events foster ties to our diverse community and are an integral
component of the positive impact Keiser provides to the citizens both of our organizations proudly serve. We
appreciate your continued support of our agency and look forward to a continued partnership in our community.

Sincerely,
| nf ==

Kipp M. Shimpeno
Chief of Police
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“The mission of the Pembroke Pines Police Department is to be
a premier law enforcement agency through professionalism, service and innovation.”



